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16th November 2022 
 

Dear Lordswood Families 
 

Top Tables Number Day 
 
On Friday 25th November 2022 we shall be celebrating our 50th day at school. 
 
The Learning Ministry have planned a range of activities for this day.  The children may 
wear a top with a number / shape or pattern (this does not need to be pre-printed – it can 
be written numbers, or numbers pinned onto a top etc).  There will be a Top Tables 
competition in the afternoon, all children are encouraged to keep practising their tables 
for this event.  This is not a fundraising event. 
 
There will also be Prep for Learning about numbers around the home. 
 
As part of the activities, the Learning Ministry have suggested that the children take 
photographs, write or draw items around the home that have numbers on them and bring 
them in for Number Day. 
 
Weather permitting, there will be outdoor active maths activities.  If your child is due to 
have PE on this day they should wear clothing and footwear suitable for PE activities. 
 
We look forward to a fun day with plenty of number activities. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
U Casely-Hayford 
Primary Lead 
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